SEAFORD PRIMARY

NEWSLETTER

May 2024

From Mrs Ayres,

What an eventful term we are having. The children have been very proud of their work and we have all enjoyed celebrating with them. We have enjoyed inviting parents and carers into school for our Achievement assemblies. The children have enjoyed having the opportunity to celebrate their success.



Our pond

We are very proud of our pond that we reinstated back in term 3. It is currently looking a bit overgrown and we would appreciate it if we could have some volunteers to help maintain the area. Please let the office know if you can help.

Kate Hadley

Unfortunately, Kate Hadley, a teaching assistant in Year 1, will be leaving us at the end of the term. Thank you Kate for all your hard work and enthusiasm and we wish you well in your new and successful career.

Our school values

- Respect
- Friendship
- Perseverance
- Empathy
- Ambition
- Enjoyment

Each term we will be celebrating a school value and for next term we will be celebrating **Ambition**.

Important Dates

- INSET day 3rd June- First day 4th June
- 6th June New Reception Parents meeting
- Monday 10th June KS2 Maths Parents visit
- Tuesday 11th June KS1 Maths Parents visit
- 10th-14th June Science week

Attendance

Our target for attendance is 96%.

0 0 70.	
Reception	93.1%
Year 1	95.1%
Year 2	95.9%
Year 3	96.1%
Year 4	94.9%
Year 5	95.5%
Year 6	93.1%

